
FA  G R A S S RO OT S  C LU B  O F  T H E  Y EA R !  
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To contact us or to unsubscribe to this newsletter please email : info@brackleyathletic.co.uk 

For further news, team info and Club policies visit our website: www.brackleyathletic.co.uk 

We are thrilled to have received the award for Grassroots Club of the 
Year by Northants FA this month. Well done to all our volunteers at 
BAFC and a big thank you to all who voted for us. It is the dedication of 
our committee, managers and coaches as well as the support and com-
mitment from parents and players that have made us so successful.  
BAFC will now compete for the prestigious title at a regional level! 

We are also delighted to announce that Victoria Sillett won Volunteer of 
the Year at the Northants FA awards this month. Victoria is our Club 
Medical Officer and assistant welfare officer as well as being coach-
manager for 4 teams and our minutes secretary for Club meetings! 

#upthejaffas #teamworkmakesthedreamwork #bafcvolunteers 

If you have any news to be  included in our next newsletter please email:            

info@brackleyathletic.co.uk  by 28th August 2020 

BAFC 2019/20 PRESENTATION EVENTS 

Unfortunately the COVID-19 situation 

meant that our annual awards evening 

had to be cancelled but most teams 

have now held their own presentation 

events. Well done to all our players for 

the 2019/20 season, and especially to 

those receiving additional awards for 

‘most improved player’, ‘player’s player’, 

‘parent’s player’, and ‘manager’s player’. 

 

RETURN TO CONTACT TRAINING 

Following updated guidance from the FA, contact 

training can now resume. However before re-

starting contact tracing we have had to update 

our guidance for coaches and parents as well as 

produce a new risk assessment. It will be manda-

tory for all attending training and matches 

(players & spectators) to give their name and con-

tact details to the COVID-19 rep for the team. This 

information will be held securely for 21 days and 

then destroyed if it has not been requested by the 

NHS ‘test and trace’ system. Spectators at training 

& matches should not stand in groups of more 

than 6 people, and should socially distance within 

that group. Anyone with symptoms of COVID-19 

should not attend training / matches and follow 

Government guidance on staying at home and 

COVID-19 testing. Please bring your own hand 

sanitiser to use at training & matches. 

mailto:info@brackleyathletic.co.uk


THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS! 
BAFC are so grateful to all of our sponsors, especially those Brackley-based businesses. 

Their support provides our players with matchday & training kits. 

 

 

 


